From: Amina Ahmed <aa@iannuzzistudio.com>

Sent: Monday, May 8, 2023 11:15 AM

To: Antonio Lick <antonioluck@gmail.com>; Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov>

Cc: Jim Dimercurio <jd@iannuzzistudio.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: 1920 Atkinson - Staff Report - Application for May 10, 2023 HDC meeting

Hello Audra,

| have attached an alternate exhaust fan option and fence images for your review.

The fence will still match wood/tone of the existing fence at The Congregation but we possibly can have a more “picket
fence” look. | suggest the previous design (current proposal) of extending The Congregation fence as it gives it a more
continuous look.

| will be joining the call via Zoom on Wednesday.

Thank you for help!

Best,

Amina Ahmed

lannuzzi Studio PLLC
1410 Service St. #202
Detroit, MI 48207

313.625.9500 office
313.625.9504 direct
www.iannuzzistudio.com

From: Antonio Lick <antonioluck@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 5:20 PM

To: Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov>

Cc: Amina Ahmed <aa@iannuzzistudio.com>; Jim Dimercurio <jd@iannuzzistudio.com>
Subject: Re: 1920 Atkinson - Staff Report - Application for May 10, 2023 HDC meeting

Thank you Audra,

A fence must be built as it’s a legal requirement of the liquor Comission. How would you propose we do that? Is there a
different style we should use?

Amina, could you please send Audra an alternative flush mounted exhaust fan which we can paint the color of the
building.

Thank you,

Antonio
On May 5, 2023 at 6:05 PM -0300, Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov>, wrote:

Dear Applicant,



